
From: Anneli McMullen   

Sent: Monday, June 18, 2012 1:15 PM 
To: Henningson, Samantha (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Fwd: 

 

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Anneli McMullen < > 

Date: Mon, Jun 18, 2012 at 1:06 PM 

Subject:  

To: Russ.stark@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

I'm A resident at 2177 Lincoln Ave, since 2000. The college has taken over parking on 

our block. It's steadily increased since we moved here, with the changes in the 

neighborhood. I don't know how we can justify another rental property and more parking! 

There's already a issue on Lincoln. Sometimes, We can't even park in front of our house 

and we pay for a parking permit. Our property taxes have increased over the years, and 

the beauty of our neighborhood has decreased at a disappointing rate. We can't believe 

that the City Council in good conscience can allow the charm and beauty of one of the 

most desirable established neighborhood's in St.Paul to be jeopardized.  

We are strongly united with our neighbor's to fight this bill. We oppose the construction 

of the private dormitory on Grand and Finn. We support the student rental ordinance. 

 

Terry and Anneli McMullen  

 

 


